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William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com>

RE: Your letter to me dated July 22nd 2020
William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 24, 2020 at 4:20 PM
To: "Andrea Lowry, Surgery Practice Manager 147" <PracticeManager.147@ormeauparksurgery.gp.n-
i.nhs.uk>, Dr David Cheyne GP via Belfast Reception 147 <Reception.147@ormeauparksurgery.gp.n-
i.nhs.uk>, "Dr Michael McBride, Chief Medical Officer, Northern Ireland Department of Health"
<michael.mcbride@health-ni.gov.uk>
Cc: William Finnerty Yahoo Account <newinngalway@yahoo.co.uk>, Gerald Finnerty & Marjorie Dolan
<margieandgerald@yahoo.ie>, Siobhan Tara Finnerty and Family <siobhan510@bigpond.com>, UK
Secretary of State for Northern Ireland The Rt Hon Brandon Lewis MP <brandon.lewis.mp@parliament.uk>,
UK Secretary of State for Justice Robert Buckland QC MP <robert.buckland.mp@parliament.uk>,
correspondence@attorneygeneral.gsi.gov.uk, UK Attorney-General Ms Suella Braverman MP
<suella.braverman.mp@parliament.uk>, UK Prime Minister Boris Johnson MP
<boris.johnson.mp@parliament.uk>

Dear Ms Lowery, 

Thank you for your letter dated July 22nd.

The main reason I'm writing to you just now is that the July 22nd letter of yours in question contains no
mention of the single-page letter I put through the letterbox of the Ormeau Road Surgery at around 4am
on the morning of July 22nd, which contained attached printouts of four documents I had discussed with
Dr Cheyne GP on the morning of the day before.

In case that for any reason you might be unaware of the single-page letter (and four attachments) in
question, please know that a scanned copy of it can be viewed at the following www location:
http://www.humanrightsireland.com/DrDavidCheyneGP/22July2020/Email.htm

There is also some additional information relating to the four attachments at the following FACEBOOK
www location:
https://www.facebook.com/william.finnerty.3/posts/10222189243342714

It would be much appreciated if you could please provide me with an acknowledgement of receipt for
this email.

Yours sincerely,

William Finnerty.
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